From: Ann from Virginia
To: Pitts, Marianne G. - PDR

Cc: maarn95; Marian Fields
Subject: 2209 Venable Street, application COA-020167-2017
Date: Monday, July 24, 2017 12:45:19 PM

Ms. Pitts, Will you please see that commission members each get a copy
of this...with my thanks!
Ann

Commission member:

The two story accessory building proposed by this application is a
cute little thing that would look ideal in Powhatan County, right
next to the barn...perhaps a granny flat: the roof awning is a
perfect fit for that sort of location.

And is there a stoop at the entrance protected by the awning? And
iIf so, what is proposed for the stoop regarding material and height
etc?

The letter from the Department of Historic Resources which
accompanies the application states "This Amendment provides
information on (two changes and) the proposed siding for a
separate, new construction on the property.” What Amendment?
Did DHR approve the new structure itself with siding going one
way on the first floor and another on the second...or only the
siding material?

The staff report recommends needed changes but more changes
are needed in order for this new building to blend into Union Hill.

Thanks.

Ann Wortham
Union Hill
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